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The Halifax County Board of Education met on Tuesday, October 1, 2013.  The meeting 

was held at the Central Office Administrative Building, located at 9525 Hwy 301 South, 

Halifax, North Carolina  27839.  

 

Present: Dr. Donna Hunter, Chair, Mr. Tyus Few, Vice-Chair, Mr. Charles Hedgepeth, 

Mrs. Susie L. Evans and Mr. Clarence Carmon and Ms. Carolyn Hawkins.  Absent: Mrs. 

Debbie Hardy.   

 

Others present:  Superintendent, Dr. Elease Frederick, Assistant Superintendent for 

Curriculum and Instruction, Mrs. Tyrana Battle, Assistant Superintendent of Operations 

and Personnel, Mrs. Linda Bulluck. Representatives from  DPI:  Ms. Catherine Brooks, 

Dr. Pascal Mubenga and Attorney Larry Armstrong.  

 

Dr. Donna Hunter, Chair, called the meeting to order at 7:21 p.m. Dr. Donna Hunter 

greeted the audience with words of welcome and thanked everyone for coming.  

 

Those present participated in the Pledge of Allegiance and a moment of silence.  

 

Dr. Donna Hunter asked for the decision made by the board concerning the hearings of 

the Child Nutrition Worker transfer and Maintenance Worker transfer.  

 

Mr. C. Hedgepeth motioned to transfer Child Nutrition Worker (Sandra Burnette) back to 

her original school. Mr. T. Few moved in second. The motion carried. All 

 

Mr. T. Few motioned to transfer Maintenance Worker (Jesse Crowell) back to the 

Maintenance shop. Mr. C. Carmon moved in second. The motion carried. All 

 

Dr. D. Hunter stated that the majority of the Board wanted to delay the decision for the 

teacher assistants until the regular board meeting on October 7, 2013. 

 

Ms. C. Hawkins made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:23 p.m.  Mrs. S. Evans 

moved in second. The motion carried. 

 

______________________________                            _________________________ 
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